

Use of the High School Girls Softball Field

2 messages

damian laviolette <damian.laviolette@gmail.com>

Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 4:35 PM

To: Kathie Sellars <kathies@nknsd.org>, Heidi Buckmaster <heidib@nknsd.org>, Sandra Tyrer <sandrat@nknsd.org>, Paul Erlebach <paule@nknsd.org>

NKN Staff/School Board

I would like to publicly recognize the NKN HS school and Heidi for helping out our team with a location to practice and play. Practice space was hard to come by this summer surprisingly enough. The 14U (Pirates) softball team used the field heavily over the summer and it was great to have a place to practice and play games. Our season just closed out on the 21st.

The season was a great success all things considered we played 8 games with a closeout parent vs players game on September 11th. We were able to safely navigate the pandemic without any significant issues and still get 15 local NKN and Tillamook girls involved in the program. Having the dugouts, quality field, and bleachers to play at made our season a success. On behalf of the players, parents, and the coaching staff **Thank You!** We hope we left the area in better shape than we received it.

Damian/Pirates 14U Softball Team

Paul Erlebach <paule@nknsd.org>

Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 8:52 AM

To: damian laviolette <damian.laviolette@gmail.com>

Cc: Kathie Sellars <kathies@nknsd.org>, Heidi Buckmaster <heidib@nknsd.org>, Sandra Tyrer <sandrat@nknsd.org>

Thank you Damian for the support and thank you for investing in youth as a coach. School facilities are community facilities. [Quoted text hidden]